
 Wow, there are now only 165 days to go, bring it on!…. 

 VENUE and TICKETING 
 Drifters  are  releasing  today,  the  venue  pre-purchase  ticket  order  form. 
 See  either  the  NZARRA  website  or  Drifters  website  for  the 
 downloadable form. 

 Venue  planning  is  well  underway,  however  it  is  not  a  huge  venue  so  we 
 are  concentrating  on  making  sure  we  provide  all  pre-purchase  ticket 
 holders a seat at a table. 
 There  will  be  no  ‘bleachers’  and  the  availability  of  ‘day  sale  tickets’  will  be  governed  by  the  amount 
 of pre-purchased tickets, so please do not rely on buying a ticket at the venue on the day. 

 Eftpos will be available as well as a water bottle filling station, at the venue. 

 COVID-19 
 Obviously  a  very  topical  subject  at  the  moment  and  we  are  sure  it  will  still  be  a  part  of  our  lives  next 
 year.  The  Government  is  making  it  abundantly  clear  that  there  will  be  some  form  of  Vaccination 
 Passport before the end of the year. 
 Drifters  are  envisaging  that  an  event  of  this  scale  will  require  attendees  to  have  a  Vaccination 
 Passport  (or  exemption)  but  whether  this  has  been  extended  to  under  12’s  is  still  unclear  so  we  are 
 just advising to not leave your planning for this eventuality to the last minute. 

 PARKING 
 Ample on site parking with a site map which can be found on our website. 
 There  will  be  a  parking  restriction  in  front  of  the  main  entrance  which  will  be  reserved  for  Officials 
 and vendors only. 

 Please note; we will have a ‘one way’ traffic flow system in place at the school. 
 The  main  entrance  which  is  off  Ellicott  Road,  is  an  entrance  only  so  the  exit  from  the  school  grounds 
 is via Nyanza Street which is onto Waimarie Street, and then back onto Ellicott Road. 

 MOTOR HOMES 
 For  those  wishing  to  stay  in  a  self-contained  motor  home,  the  charge  for  the  weekend  of  the  15  th  - 
 17  th  April  will  be  $25,  which  can  be  paid  at  the  registration  desk  inside  the  main  entrance  to  the 
 venue. 

 Please  complete  and  email  2022tickets@drifters.org.nz  your  Motorhome  Registration  Form,  prior  to 
 Nationals. 

 SMOKING and ALCOHOL 
 If there ever was a good reason to give up smoking then this venue is it. 
 There  is  to  be  no  smoking  on  the  school  grounds  and  the  hike  (pack  a  lunch)  to  the  main  road  is 
 400m  and  if  you  do  take  the  journey  please  do  not  dispose  of  your  butts  at  the  school  entrance  as 
 this is not a good look. 
 Being a school, there is also a alcohol ban in place. 
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 FOOD and COFFEE 
 This  is  still  in  the  planning  stage  but  we  are  hoping  to  have  both  a  coffee  and  food  vendor’s  on  site 
 but this aspect is still being finalised. Please refer to the Drifters website for more updates. 

 On  the  main  road  at  the  entrance  to  the  school,  there  are  two  dairies  that  will  be  open  the  whole 
 weekend, providing the usual range of dairy items. They are within walking distance of the venue. 

 CONTACT INFORMATION 
 Event Co-ordinator  Greg Sammons 

 021 504 245 

 Ticketing and Motorhome Enquiries  2022tickets@drifters.org.nz 
 General Enquiries  2022info@drifters.org.nz 
 Drifters Rock n Roll Club Contacts  https://www.drifters.org.nz/page4 
 Drifters 2022 website  https://www.drifters.org.nz/jnr-nats 
 NZARRA Championship tab  www.rocknroll.org.nz/page/581645 
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